
This page was exported from - Shelburne Free Press 
Export date: Thu Nov 21 14:38:56 2024 / +0000  GMT

Shelburne Legion News: Updates on the renovations

	By Lesa Peat

 

Thank you to IK World Trading for the donation of the new bar top. It is now in preparation by Dan Pellerin and soon to be finished

by Brent Young.

Thank you to Sandy Haron and Home Hardware for your assistance in colors for the new bar and the Warriors Hall.

Garry and Martin have been painting diligently.

I have been in contact with all the suppliers involved in the project and am happy to say that we will have six varieties of draft on

tap. We are waiting for the refrigeration units to be installed this week by Thermotech and Draft Services.  Next week will be

working on all the finishing touches and open for business on Friday, August 5.

This Friday, July 29,  is another Red Friday wing night with the all request DJ Rob Martine. Wings will be held in upper hall and

lounge. This is a much smaller area, so we please ask that all children remain with their parents and no strollers in the

building. Sorry for any inconvenience.
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